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From: "Wivell,Paula"<Paula.Wivell@aopa.org>
Date: Thursday, September 5,2013 12:36PM
To: <aviationl'12@gmail.com); "Miculka,Brithrey"<Brittney.Miculka@,aopa.org>
Subject AOPA Fliglrt Training Excellence Poll

I am excited to share the great news that you are one of eleven instructors in the U.S. to receive the title of "Outstanding
Flight lnstructor" based on the results of the 2013 Flight Training Excellence Pollt We plan to do a press release in advance
of AOPA Summit to get better exposure for the Flight Training Excellence Awards. But, until we do the press release, please

do not publically post or announce this information yet, until tgive you the green light.

The awards ceremony for the Flight Training Excellence Awards will be during the Flight Training and Pilot Community
Summit in Ft. Worth on Oct. 9, late afternoon. To help get you to Ft. Worth, AOPA can provide you and a guest with
complimentary exhibit and seminar badges to AOPA Summit and invite to you attend either the "Chow Down in Cow Town"
event on Friday or the Hangar Dinner Dance on Saturday. Please let me know by Sept. 13 whether or not you can attend
the awards ceremony and AOPA Summit. Here's a link for AOPA Summit to learn more about the Friday and Saturday
events. htto://www.aooa.orplsu mmit/

If you can't make it to AOPA Surnmit and Ft. Worth, no problem. I will make sure you get your plaque and additional
goodies for winning this awesome title!

Lastly, I will be on vacation next week. Please reply all when responding so my colleague Brittney Miculka can receive your
response in my absence.

Congratulations! Well donel

All the best,
Paula

Paula Wivell
Coordinator
AOPA Center to Advance the Pilot Community
301-69s-2290
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